
        

 

Primary Swimming lesson 
Academic year 2022-2023 

 

 Dear Parents, 

I welcome you all to this new academic year, wishing you all the best. As you all know, the PE 

department couldn’t conduct swimming for the past two years as a safety measure against 

Covid. But now, as more people are vaccinated and as covid starts to fade away, it’s with great 

pleasure we announce the continuance of swimming for this academic year which will start on 

the 2nd of October. Please note that even though Covid has faded away, safety measure will still 

be taken in the swimming pool. In each swimming class there will be a lifeguard that will 

supervise the student’s safety during the swimming lesson. Please can you ensure that your 

child has the following kit: 

• Swimsuit. 

• Swimming Cap -To be purchased from the school uniform shop-4KD. 

• Towel 

• Flip flops to wear between the changing room and pool area. 
 

Please note that swimming timetable has been given to your child’s form tutor. 

Best wishes, 
 
 
 
Mrs. Gaythree                                                                                  Mr. Tamer 

Academic Director                                                                         Head of PE Department 
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